
The investigat       r
www.iamillbe.stat.gouv.qc.ca

The preparations for the 2013 data collection are in full swing!
Here is something new: you will be able to fill out the questionnaire online! A link to the secure 

online questionnaire will be e-mailed to you personally. As a result, we need you to provide us with 
your e-mail address. 

WARNING: it is very important that YOU provide it to us to make sure that we have your consent. 
The reply card attached to this issue of The investigator will help you provide us with your e-mail 

address as well as that of your parent participating in the study. We are counting on you! If you do not 
have an e-mail address, you do not need to create one; we will find another easy way to contact you. 

Whatever the case, we still need your reply card.

Did you know that...

>	 To celebrate your 15th birthday and the 15 years of the 
“I am, I’ll be” study, we have chosen to change our look?

>	 The inspiration for the new logo came from the speech 
bubble, or phylactery, which is used to express what 
comic strip characters say or think?

>	 Speech bubbles were used in medieval times to make 
the characters represented in Christian art “talk”?

>	 In ancient Egypt, a phylactery was a type of amulet 
made out of a piece of parchment containing magical 
elements to attract the favour of the Gods?

The speech bubbles used in comic strips are often round 
or rectangular but you will notice that this one is not like the 
others... it is open to indicate that we want you to express 
yourself through yours answers in the questionnaire!

Win a Netbook survey and draw

In the last issue of The investigator, we invited you to 
participate in our survey to win one of the 20 netbooks 
used during the 2011 round of data collection. Well, more 
than 1,000 young people shared their opinion with us! 
Many suggestions were made and we are already looking 
into what is feasible. Write us at Iam_Illbe@stat.gouv.qc.ca 
if you have other ideas, we want to know about them!

Thank you to all the people who participated 
in the survey and congratulations to the winners!
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